
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Tuesday 28th February 2023 

Dear parents, 

Next week is Literacy Week at Lillian de Lissa, so we will be planning lots of activities about stories and 
books. On Wednesday 8th March we will use our big books at nursery to have a big book themed story day. 
On the same day, children can come in dressed in their party clothes. We will be asking for a pound 
donation on this day. 

We are all looking forward to an exciting week next week! 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs Sally Appadu 

Deputy Head Teacher  
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